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POSTPONEMENT OF INAUGURAL LECTURE 

This is to inform the University community and the general public that the 417th  in the series 

of Inaugural Lectures for the 2016/2017 academic session entitled “Once Upon A Rupture 

and a Plumber: Anecdote on Reconstruction of the Urinary Tract” to be delivered by 

Professor O.B. Shittu of the Department of Surgery, Faculty of the Clinical Sciences slated to 

hold on Thursday, 20 July, 2017 has been postponed. 

The rescheduled date of the lecture is Thursday, 07 September, 2017.  

The postponement is due to the activities slated for the burial arrangements of Late Professor 

Babatunde Osotimehin, former Provost of the College of Medicine. 

All inconveniences are regretted. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 

 

 

 


